

Minutes of CLOK committee meeting Tuesday 7th June 2021

Present

C Mackenzie, R Rigby, J Trigg, P Archer, P Batts, G Addison, J Green

Apologies

D Hooton, C Wright, A + A Cranke

- 1) Review previous minutes of previous meeting
Actions Arising – None Minutes Approved
- 2) Summer Social at East Harlsay Village Hall
Friday 9th July, bring own food, outdoors, Maze in the grounds, P Archer to add to T Chimes
- 3) October Odyssey / JIRCs update & prep
J Green to share numbers and follow up with other squads that have not provided Nos
- 4) CASC status
In process
- 5) SDO Update
Survey Feedback Schools want a league on a Wednesday
- 6) CDO Update
Mary keen to take on the role contracts to be exchanged at Aislaby event.
Coaching course CLOK to contribute – Agreed by 7 committee members present
First aid and DBS checks required
Soft build up until September – Agreed by 7 members present
- 7) SI Kit
Split of NEOA kit now agreed between NATO/CLOK + hire fee for NN if needed
CLOK Insurance to cover additional kit from 1st June 2021
SI Kit for Schools – Darlington schools have some cash to buy 'schools kits' were interested in EMIT (touch free) CLOK pointed out we cannot top up kit with our equipment (SI). (24 SIACs + controls etc)
SI have now matched the EMIT kit with additional features and will be trialed with some schools in darlington week of 21st June.
Darlington School likely to buy if successful
Then do the club buy some kit? (£199.00) or use own SI equipment and buy the app and mini printer.

- 8) POCs next steps
Roy Bradley has surrendered his POCs, **G Addison** will run the courses to check them before we try and find new adopters, **C Mackenzie** to share the maps.
Cod Beck waiting for feedback from to outdoor centre.
- 9) Summer Series
Agreed Hardwick Park (SI), Barnard Castle (Maprun), Newton Aycliffe (Maprun) and Prestom Park (SI)
Add to Tchimes plans but state not confirmed see website **J Trigg**
- 10) Autumn series on Saturdays
Carry over to next month **J Green**
- 11) Next years program
Set up separate meeting to discuss week of 21st June **J Green** Invite
J Trigg, Alan Cranke, P Taylor, J Selby, C Wright, C Mackenzie
- 12) Any other business
Discuss with A & ACranke status of Hemlington Lakes at Aislaby event
SDO Insurance Connor informed he needs to have his own insurance
- 13) Date and time of next meeting TBC